‘/TC SPOTLIGHT 2  e-Newsletter of the VTC | January 2024

VTCIInESfe i) = FEERF TR Ol EE
“VTC Skills Fiesta” Highlights Review
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With the support from the Education Bureau, the “VTC
Skills Fiesta" was successfully held on 22 October
2023 at the West Kowloon Cultural District as part of
the Government’s "Happy Hong Kong" campaign.
Featuring more than 30 interactive skKills-related
performances and booth activities, the Fiesta provides
opportunities for the public to experience the fun of
learning skills while showcasing the talents of VIC
students. Over 10,000 participants was recorded at
the event.

Click the video above to relive the exciting highlights of
the event!


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=j0qibwLgqac

